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Please except my testimony on the confirmation of Gladys Baisa as Director of Water Supply. 

Thank you 

Robert H. Ferreira 

Kaupo Ranch, Ltd. 



Kaupo Ranch, Ltd. 
30 Maluhia Dr. Wailuku, HI 96793 

Phone (808) 689-6872 
oIumauangus@rnsn.com  

Testimony 

Policy, Economic Development and Agriculture Committee 
Council of the County.of Maui 

Monday, August 20, 2018 
9:00 a.m. 
Council Chamber, 8th Floor 
200 South High Street, Wailuku, Hawaii 

Confirmation of Director of Water Supply (PEA-87) 

Honorable Committee Chair Council Member Yuki Lei K. Sugimura, Committee Vice-Chair Stacy Crivelo and members of 
Policy, Economic Development and Agriculture Committee. I Robert H. Ferreira:as Consulting Manager of Kaupo Ranch, 
Ltd. and the owners and shareholders of Kaupo Ranch, Ltd. strongly support the confirmation of Approving the 
Appointment of Gladys Balsa as the Director of Water Supply. As you know Kaupo Ranch has had many challenges in 
providing water to the Kaupo Community but with the help and guidance of Gladys Baisa we have continued to provide 
such. Please make the right decision and confirm Gladys Balsa as the Maui County Director of Department of Water 
Supply. 

Thank you for the opportunity to file my testimony. 

Sincerely, 

ratalyZ 

Robert H. Ferreira 
Consultant Manager 
Kaupo Ranch, Ltd. 
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